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To Whom It May Concern: 

I would like to aclcnowledge receipt of Order EA-10-100, dated September 2, 2010. I deny the allegations 
made in the Order. Although there were violations, none of these were a result of deliberate inaction or willhl 
disregard for NRC regulations. I am pursuing a hearing in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Ficek 
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